
The program below is older than the 1957 one in the Eugene memory books - this one is the Valen-
tine’s Festival held on February 13, 1955.  The Corvallis Folk Dancers were sponsored by then Corvallis 
Recreation Commission.  Irene Butts was President and Mrs. Rice was Secretary. 

The pictures were all taken February 15, 1959 and donated by Preston and Connie Onstad in 1982.

Information from the Benton County Historical Society
Found by Kathy Sandstrom

Folk Dance Festival Program held on February 
13, 1955 at Roosevelt School Gymnasium in 

Corvallis, Oregon



Hildred Rice speaking on mic

Hildred Rice on right side. 
Mrs Dick on left?






